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relative to last year.

Internationally, after last year’s increases to the graduate level, we have planned to decrease
the number of students entering these programs and we are on track with these projections.
Interestingly enough, our undergraduate international student confirmants have risen by 6% (53
students) and are projected to be within the maximum number of international students based
on the federal caps.

Congratulations
Graduate students in the Computational Science program have won 1st and 3rd place in the
"Build with AI" competition organized by GDG (Google Developers Group) Sudbury on May 4,
2024. Please join me in congratulating the teams on this outstanding achievement. The 1st
place team was led by Wenyu Luo and included Ziping Zhu, Wenyu Luo, Ruimi Jiang, and Qidan
Zhu. The third-place team included Chintansinh Vadher, Rachana Kafle, and Nipuni
Weerasinghe.

Dr. Andrew McDonald, Professor with the Harquail School of Earth Sciences, along with
co-authors, Dr. Christopher Beckett-Brown (Laurentian Alumnus) and Beth McClenaghan, has
been awarded the 2023 Hawley Medal for Best *䀆耀 School
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